Your 2022-2023 Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA) was selected for a review process called verification. Federal
regulations state that before awarding Federal Student Aid, students may be asked to confirm the information that was reported
on their FAFSA. To make sure that no mistakes were made, we will compare your FAFSA with the information on this
institutional verification document. If there are differences, your FAFSA information may be updated electronically. You and a
parent whose information was reported on the FAFSA must complete and sign this verification form and submit it along with any
other requested documents to the Office of Student Financial Aid in order for your financial aid to be processed. All required
documents must be submitted at the same time. We will not accept partial or incomplete documents. If you need
assistance, please contact our office by email or phone 256-765-4278. Submit this worksheet by mailing it to UNA Student
Financial Aid, UNA Box 5014, Florence AL 35632, by emailto  sfins@una.edu , or by fax to 256 -







